
 
You Are Here! 

 
Reopening the school year has never been harder.  Inputs are fluid.  Situations 
change daily.  Anxieties rise sharply.  And opinions divide community.  You are in 
the middle and, no matter what you do, people are not happy.  Many might call 
the task ​impossible​.  Yet here you are, leaning into the challenges and serving 
your people.  But that service can take its toll.  So how are you caring for 
yourself?  How are you finding support for your ongoing role in the road ahead? 
 
Your AWSA Community is here to help.  We know how very precious your time 
is, but your own self-care may be as important as anything else right now.  So 
consider carving out 45 minutes for ​one​ of the following start-of-the-school-year 
sessions, where we will acknowledge the leadership situation for what it is, 
connect you with your PLN, and collectively find means to grow the resilience 
and wholeness in ourselves that we hope to nurture in others -- even in the most 
trying of days such as these! 
 

Wed, Aug. 26, 4:00 - 4:45 PM 
Sat, Aug. 29, 7:30 - 8:15 AM  
Wed, Sept. 2, 4:00 - 4:45 PM 

 
Please RSVP​ for your preferred session and contact Joe Schroeder 
(​joeschroeder@awsa.org​) with any questions. 

http://awsa.memberclicks.net/start-of-the-school-year-session
mailto:joeschroeder@awsa.org

